
 

The Career Express Online Registration is now open for the Spring 

Semester, please come by the Career Center, room 215 for more 

information.  Work on the Semesters’ assignments the last day is 

December 8th. 

Saturday School this week-end!  Starts at 8 AM. 

Tutoring is available Tuesday and Thursday in room 406. 

Grad Nite 2018 tickets are on sale now.  Due to an increase in ticket 

prices, tickets are $160 with ASB card and $170 without ASB card.  Only 

graduating Colton High School seniors may attend.  Event Dates:  

Saturday, May 19th 2018 

Prom 2018 tickets are on sale now for the lowest price of the school year.  

During the month of December tickets are $125 with ASB card and $130 

without ASB card. 

 

 

 

Are you interested in learning a new language?  Come join ASL club.  We will be meeting  

today in Room 543.  Please come see what we are about. 

Would you like to learn how to design your own games for a living? Are you the next Mark 

Zuckerberg? If so, the Library will be hosting The Hour of Code. Join millions of students 

around the world by coming to the library this week Monday through Thursday before, 

after school, or during lunch to learn computer programing through gaming.  

Attention students! Do you like speech and debate? Are you pursuing a career in 

communications? Do you write lyrics or poems? If you have an idea worth sharing with 

the world, come to Room 202 this Thursday (Late Start) December 7th at 8:30 A.M. or 

after school to find out more about the student led TED Talks club.  

Library Announcements: 

More 21st century jobs require coding & computer science skills.   The CHS library 

will support this career & college endeavor by hosting the Hour of Code before 

school, during both lunches, and continuing after school from Monday-Thursday 

December 4-7, 2017.   Teachers are still welcome to set up class visits at the 

library or computer lab.    

The CHS Library will host the annual Holiday Open Mike and announce the CHS 

Yellowjacket 2017 Book of the Year during both lunches on Friday December 8, 

2017.   All students are welcome to participate in the Karoke and book drawing for 

the winning book. 

Attention Seniors:  Make sure to return your Economics or POD book immediately 

after completing the final exam.   This will insure there are enough books available 

for the second semester exchange.    

The Library restroom will be unavailable to students until further notice.  Students 

need to demonstrate cleanliness and improved etiquette when using all facilities 

on campus. 

 

 

Wednesday, December 6, 2017 

Sports 

None 


